
English

PE
This half term, we will continue developing our 

hockey skills as well as finding our rhythm in dance. 

Science
PSHE

Maths

In maths, we are turning our 
hands to algebra, and ratio and 
challenging ourselves to gain all 

those extra marks on our 
arithmetic tests!

RE

Art

Computing
In computing, we are very excited 

to start learning all about Micro: bits. 
We will be developing our coding 

and digital-making skills.  

History

French
In French, we will continue to learn all 

about the planets and our solar system and 
build on developing longer more detailed 

sentences. 

We will be exploring the question, 
‘how does faith help people when 

life gets hard?’ We will consider why 
some people find that their faith can 
help them celebrate the good times 

in life but also to cope with the 
difficult times.

In PSHE we are moving on 
to learn about Managing 
Safety including, learning 
about the consequences 

of risks, how to carry out 
basic first aid and how to 

prevent accidents at home 
and school. 

In English we are reading A Series of Unfortunate 
Events by Lemony Snicket. A book full of rife, 

misfortune, misery, and despair. We will be getting in 
the shoes of many of the characters writing diary 

entries as well as descriptive pieces and narratives. 
We will also continue to develop and uplevel our 

grammar and punctuation knowledge.

In history, we will be exploring the 
Mayans and why they changed the 
way they lived. We will investigate 
who they were and what they do 

today, the ruins of Chichen Itza and 
why we know so much about 

ancient Maya society.

In our next topic in science, we 
will be looking at light pollution 

and how we can reduce it. 

In art, we are continuing to explore identity, 
focusing on portrait illustrations, selecting colours
to express feelings and using collage and mixed 

media techniques. 

DT

In DT, we will learn about nutrition 
and vegetarian dishes before trying 

our hand at cooking vegetarian 
meals!

Welcome back to 
Year 6!

Well, it may be our shortest term but we have a 

lot to do! This overview gives just a flavour of 

the things we will be learning about and we 

didn’t even mention Science Week or World 

Book Day! We’re very excited to participate in 

both of these events and use our imaginations 

to create a marble run (science) and learn 

stop-motion animation on World Book Day! 

Before Easter, we will be inviting parents and 

carers to come in on Parents’ evening. Shortly 

after our Easter break, we will also be inviting 

parents in to discuss the coming SATs details to 

follow.

PE days: Monday and Fridays
Library Slot: Fridays! 


